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Dear Prof. Dr. Mazzreku,

After the final report of the seminar is completed we would like to send it to
you together with some words of gratitude. Frist and foremost to you due to
your dedication to make the joint seminar happen and such a great success.
Your engagement, financial contribution and personal connections not just
led to fruitful academic lectures and discussions with members of Kosovar
politics as well as civil society, but also enabled the Heidelberg students to
put on “different glasses” like the Ombudsman did. We were again and again
impressed and inspired by you strong conviction to make through the
education of young leaders at ISPE College a contribution to develop
capacities for the future of Kosovo. It has also to be mentioned that we
personally, but as well our Heidelberg students learn a lot about the realities
in Kosovo and the hopes and dreams of young Kosovars of changing the
country. This was not at least possible due to the charming, friendly and
hospitable attitude you as well as your students have welcomed us with. In
this context we can conclude that not just the academic objects of the joint
seminar were reached but the interpersonal and cultural expectations as well.
In this context we would like to request you to transmit our gratitude also to
your three assistants who were not just organizing a lot of the ‘non-
academic’ activities but dealt as well with all the bigger and smaller issues
required in preparing and running the seminar. Especially Blerina Bala was
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always a reliable, kind and competent contact person for our assistant
Matthias Garbert to shape the details of the program.

Finally we hope that the joint seminar is the starting point for further
cooperation between ISPE College and the Institute of Political Science of
Heidelberg University. Grateful for the experiences we and our students
earned in Kosovo, we wish you and ISPE College all the best for you
inspiring mission and hope to see you again soon!

Warm regards,

S Hprs] MM (aha

Prof. Dr. Sebastian Harnisch General a.D. Karl-Heinz Lather




